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Dear Praying Friend,


I am grateful for an amazing Summer. 
Thank you for praying as I led the See the 
Harvest team.


Your giving and praying allowed our team 
to hand-deliver the Gospel into 38,400 
homes to a population of over 110,000 
people from 10.5 towns. We heard from 
people in four towns who asked for a Bible 
study to be held in their town. We were 
not without opposition, as we heard from 
many who were disturbed by the Gospel 
being delivered into their home through 
the mail slot in their door. Putting 
l i te ra ture in to mai l s lo ts , ca l l ed 
letterboxing, is legally permissible. 


Scotland needs the Gospel. I plan to 
organize another team to Scotland with 
See the Harvest next year. I led a team of 
over 20 people aged between 18-72 years 
old. If you have people who want to go, 
have them visit seetheharvest.com. We will 
have two teams next year. The dates are June 3-13, 2024, and June 17-27, 2024. Yes, we are 
accepting applications for one or both teams. 


I met many people on the Scotland trip, yet Glenn stands out to me as the one about whom I 
should tell you. Glenn prayed three days before I met him. He told God, “Since my 
grandmother died, no one has come around and spoken of you. Would You send someone to 
me?” Because you gave and prayed. God sent me. Glenn received a clear plan of salvation. 


Because you give and pray, the Gospel still works. 


Yours for the harvest,


 
 
John O'Malley

johnomalley.me 
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